
 

 

COMMUNICATION TO CUSTOMERS 
 

Dear Customers,  
 
With reference to recent news related to the Coronavisrus epidemic 
(COVID19). 
 
We would like to clarify that the goods produced by us cannot be 
contaminated by this virus in any way, either in the composition of the 
product or on the external packaging.  
 
We have implemented all the information and preventive actions 
necessary to safeguard staff and business continuity.  
 
However, we believe that discontinuities may arise due to the suppliers 
of secondary services such as supply chain and logistics, due to a 
slowdown in transport and the fluidity of customs flows.  
 
Thanking you in advance for your collaboration, we send our best 
regards.  
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